Kath McIndoe

From:

Chris Mackenzie [Chris.Mackenzie@parliament.govt.nz]

Sent:

Friday, 18 April 2008 12:40 p.m.

To:

brian.roche@nz.pwc.com; jason.nichols@russellmcveagh.com;

murdo.beattie@cam.co.nz; Pat.Bowler@russellmcveagh.com; Thomas Davis; William

Peet; bruce.wattie@nz.pwc.com

Subject:

Meeting with Toll

The latest on this issue is that Paul Little is in Asia next week and that David has his full delegated powers.

David is working with Paul and Neil to ascertain whether there is any movement that they can make on their price.

That will result in a meeting with the Minister on Monday late afternoon which is on the basis of "this is it".

One of the drivers for this is Tolls need to go to customers next week with a 10% surcharge on prices because we have advised that there are no further extensions.

As details for the meeting become clearer either Brian or I will advise.

Regards

Chris

(Chris Mackenzie Senior Advisor Deputy Prime Minister's Office (04) 471 9935 or (021) 799 499)

This email is intended only to be read or used by the addressee. It is confidential and may contain legally privileged information. If you are not the addressee indicated in the message (or responsible for delivery of the message to such person), you may not copy or deliver this message to anyone, and you should destroy this message and kindly notify the sender by reply email.

Confidentiality and legal privilege are not waived or lost by reason of mistaken delivery to you.